Please see link below to version 13.3 of the COVID-19 Guidance for Primary Care.
 
https://www.hps.scot.nhs.uk/web-resources-container/covid-19-guidance-for-primary-care/
 
The Primary Care Cell can be contacted by emailing phs.hpscoronavirus@phs.scot  
  
 
HIS are very happy to inform you all that the KIS Guidance has now been completed and published on their refreshed ihub ACP webpages (ihub.scot/acp) on the ihub website.  Please find a copy attached, however the KIS Guidance can also be found here.
 
HIS would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the time and effort you have invested in this guidance, your input has been invaluable.  They are sure you will agree will be very useful across Scotland.
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with paul.baughan@nhs.scot or tom.mccarthy@nhs.scot.
 
Kind regards
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